Robin Miller

It is so important to respect and abide by updated numerical limits for pollutants and contaminants
released into the Spokane River. The community recreates in this river and it's a matter of public
health and safety, plus it is an issue of our reputation as a city that is a good place to live and do
business in the long term.



